
 
 
 

Information Bulletin  
 

 
 
 
  
 

2021-51 Page 1 of 1 

Atttion: Post-Concussion Management Program Providers 

April 19, 2021 

Attention: Early Concussion Assessment & Treatment 
(ECAT) Providers 

Subject:  Upcoming Post-Concussion Management 
Program (PCMP) Request for Proposal 

The current PCMP Services Agreement will expire on September 30, 2021.   

A Request for Proposal (RFP) will be posted in the coming months with the intention of 
awarding a new PCMP Services Agreement.  

New providers that are interested in PCMP and all current contracted PCMP providers 
must submit a response to the RFP to be eligible to provide such services to WorkSafeBC 
after September 30, 2021. A prior contract does not guarantee selection in this 
procurement process. 

The RFP documents, including information session details, will be posted on 
www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca. You may wish to subscribe to either/both www.worksafebc.com 
and www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca websites to receive automated Bid Opportunity Notifications 
for PCMP and for all categories of goods and services of interest. 
 
 
 
For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 
 
 
 
The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Programs and the program providers. 
If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an 
email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 
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